
From: margot olivieri   
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2022 1:37 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR plan 
 

This letter is in reference to and meant for the May 17th Statutory Public Meeting. 
 
 I would like add my voice to the many citizens who support farmland protection and climate 
resilient, inclusive urban neighbourhoods in Hamilton. I support facilitating various types 
of  intensification in the appropriate places in our city (eg high density in the downtown area, 
gentle density in low density neighbourhoods). I am supportive of a firm boundary limit to 
residential growth.  
 
Thank you for the opportunity to weigh in on this critical and time sensitive issue. 
 
Margot Olivieri 
Dundas Ontario 
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